From: Lyndon Weggery

**Sent**: 1/04/2021 4:25:26 p.m.

**To**: Feedback Aurora Plan [feedbackauroraplan@comcom.govt.nz]

Subject: Aurora accountability

## Dear Sir/Madam,

In terms of your ongoing relationship with Aurora I would strongly urge a "hands on management" role in ensuring Aurora's annual reporting role be first closely audited by the Commission before it is released to the public. Given their past history of being less than honest with power consumers both here in Dunedin and Central Otago it is imperative that the Commission closely monitor their activities to ensure that the mistakes of the past are not repeated.

I would also suggest carrying out a review of the relationship between the DCC (through Dunedin City Holdings) and Aurora Energy to determine whether this Council Controlled Company is still the best model to operate for Dunedin ratepayers who also happen to be ele tricity consumers and are vulnerable to extensive line charges in the future as well as significant rates increases that are we are told are necessary because no dividends from Aurora have been forthcoming in the past 5 years.

Yours faithfully

Lyndon Weggery

Sent from my Galaxy